Business

University of Northern lowa

November 30, 2020

Dean David Spalding

2300 Gerdin Business Building
lowa State University

Ames, 1A 50011

Dear David,

| am pleased to provide a letter of support for your proposed Master of Entrepreneurship degree program in
the Ivy College of Business at ISU. This proposed program appears to complement your existing suite of
entrepreneurship offerings in a reasonable way. The experiential aspect of the proposed program is
particularly exciting. We are in the process of proposing a new Graduate Certificate in Entrepreneurship at UNI
and look forward to the new opportunities this will provide for our students.
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